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April 24, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

We had the privilege of hosting Joel Feldman at our GCU quarterly safety training, and I
cannot recommend him highly enough. Joel’s presentation was not only powerful but
also deeply moving. His story, born from personal tragedy, is one that touches every
person in the room—driver or passenger—and his delivery is sincere, thoughtful, and
incredibly impactful.

Joel has a remarkable way of connecting with his audience. He uses relatable, real-world
examples that make you reflect on your own habits behind the wheel. His ability to
transform heartbreak into a mission of purpose is inspiring, and his commitment to
ending distracted driving is nothing short of phenomenal.

The impact on our team was immediate and profound. Many of our drivers walked away
from the session with a renewed sense of responsibility and a completely different
perspective on distracted driving. It sparked real conversations and real change—exactly
the kind of result you hope for in a training session.

Joel is doing truly important work, and we are incredibly grateful to have been part of it.
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